
Summer Fayre raises almost £1,900 for the school
Thanks to all the parents, school staff, Governors & pupils who helped 
make the Summer Fayre so enjoyable this year – it was great fun for 

everyone, and the sunshine helped make it a very memorable occasion
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The pony rides were 
extremely popular, with 
Woody and Tina raising 
an amazing £92 for the 
school

Claire & Collette 
co-ordinated the 

Pre-Loved Uniform Stall, 
helping families with the 

cost of buying uniform, and
also raising over £130

Thanks to 
A-Plan Insurance 

(Solihull) for 
generously 

donating the main 
raffle prize – a 

£100 Touchwood 
voucher

Debbie, from Caterlink, kindly 
provided the refreshments for 

the Fayre, with all proceeds going 
to the school. There was also a 

delicious range of cakes thanks to 
CakesByLibby

The pizzas went down a 
treat - thanks to Papa 
Johns for delivering the 
pizzas and donating 
their profits 

Due to the heatwave, 
some stalls had to 

move indoors so the 
prizes didn’t melt



Finally, a special thank you to several long-standing PTA members who will
soon be leaving the school after years of raising money for the school: 

Donna Payley, who has been invaluable as PTA Treasurer for over 10 years

Nikki Ashmore, who started the PTA from scratch a decade ago, and has 
been Chair several times since

Abbie Costello & Laura Hearn who have both undertaken committee roles 
and given up their time for the PTA over many years

THANK YOU

Thanks go to the companies shown 
on the left, for kindly donating 
prizes for our raffle and silent 

auction. We also received donations 
from McGuinness Plumbing and 

Heating & the Lovell family, plus the 
main raffle prize from A-Plan 

Insurance (Solihull).  The raffle and 
silent auction raised over £900 for 

the school

We’ve estimated that Matt must have faced around 300 
shots on goal in the blazing heat, as his stall took almost 
£50!  Thanks to Matt, from FootieBugs, for giving up his 
time to help raise school funds 

Miss Williams 
stepped in at the 
last minute to help 
provide glitter 
tattoos, and to
support Miss Allen’s face painting 
stall – their takings were a massive 
£75

Thanks to Russ Martin  who 
kindly brought police dogs 
for the pupils to meet and 

learn about - although 
we’re still not sure how he 
managed to drive his van 
up the very steep slope 

onto Top Pitch


